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Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington, D.C. 20535  
 

April 10, 2024 
 
MR. ROBERT J. OLSON ESQUIRE 
WILLIAM J. OLSON, P.C.  
SUITE 4 
370 MAPLE AVENUE WEST 
VIENNA, VA 22180-5615 
 

FOIPA Request No.: 1495550-001 
Subject: NICS AUDIT LOG REVIEW  
(APRIL 28, 2020 TO APRIL 28, 2021) 
 

Dear Mr. Olson: 
 

The purpose of this letter is to advise you of the status of your pending Freedom of 
Information/Privacy Acts (FOIPA) request at the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI).  Currently, the FBI is 
searching for, retrieving, scanning, and evaluating files that may be responsive to the FOIPA.  Many factors 
may contribute to the time required to process your request; however, the greatest single factor is the 
number of documents associated with your request. 

 
Once your files have been evaluated as potentially responsive, your request will be forwarded to 

the “perfected backlog,” where your request will wait for assignment to an analyst. 
 
You have the opportunity to reduce the scope of your request; this will accelerate the process and 

could potentially place your request in a smaller processing queue.  This may also reduce search and 
duplication costs and allow for a more timely receipt of your information.   

 
Please advise in writing if you would like to discuss reducing the scope of your request.  Provide a 

telephone number, if one is available, where you can be reached between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Eastern 
Standard Time.  Mail your response to: Initial Processing Operations Unit; Record/Information 
Dissemination Section; Information Management Division; Federal Bureau of Investigation; 200 
Constitution Drive; Winchester, VA 22602.  You may also email your response to: 
foipaquestions@fbi.gov.  

 
You may check the status of your FOIPA request at www.vault.fbi.gov by clicking on "Check Status 

of your FOI/PA Request."   Status updates are adjusted weekly.  The status of newly assigned requests 
may not be available until the next weekly update.  If the FOIPA has been closed, the notice will indicate 
that appropriate correspondence has been mailed to the address on file. 
 

For additional information about the FOIPA, or to check the status of your request, visit 
www.fbi.gov/foia.  Should you have questions regarding your request, please feel free to contact 
foipaquestions@fbi.gov.  Please reference the FOIPA Request number listed above in all correspondence 
concerning your request.  

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
        

 
Michael G. Seidel 
Section Chief 
Record/Information Dissemination Section 
Information Management Division 
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